
April 1, 2020 

The P.A.C.E. Studio: 

April Newsletter/Covid-19 Update 

 

What is the Swoop? 

Happy month of April, P.A.C.E. Studio students and friends! We hope you all are staying 

healthy and making the best of these unusual times. We are missing you all and wishing you all 

the best. 
 

COVID-19 Update/Virtual Classes: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio will begin virtual classes next week via YouTube. The P.A.C.E. Studio’s 

instructors will pre-record a video for each of their classes each week to send to their students. A 

private link to each class’s video will be emailed to our account holders. We encourage each of 

our students to follow along and participate in each virtual class. Some classes will be adding 

onto recital choreography. Slide the couch over and let’s DANCE! 
 

Our goal is to host virtual classes until it is deemed safe and responsible to return to regular “in-

person” classes. We will post our next status update by April 30th. We hope to return to regular 

“in-person” classes in May and finish the season on June 6th with a recital whether it be big or 

small. 
 

Tuition fees for the month of April are waived; however, we will accept donations up to your 

student’s regular tuition fee amount for the month of April. Donations can be mailed to the 

studio’s address at 4634 Lori Ln. Pace, FL. 32571. Donations are not expected, but are 

appreciated. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office staff by email 

at pacestudio@live.com or by phone at (850)994-1875. If we are not in the office, please leave 

a voicemail and we will return your call ASAP. We are happy to help in any way we can. As 

always, thank you for choosing The P.A.C.E. Studio for your child’s dance education. 

 

We wish you and your family a joyful month of April! 

 

Best regards, 

 

The P.A.C.E. Studio 

Tel: (850)994-1875 

Email: PaceStudio@live.com 

Web: PaceDance.org 

Address: 4634 Lori Ln. Pace, FL. 
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